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April 15, 2015 
 
At the 59th Meeting of the Nordic Hydrographic Commission, the Chair of the Commission 
reported that he had not received any formal response to the letter dated 2 October 2014 
requesting the UKHO to discontinue Admiralty Information Overlay (AIO) in national ENCs 
produced by NHC Member States (Denmark, Finland, Iceland, Norway, Sweden). 
 
The Meeting reconsidered the subject, noted that Finland, Iceland, Norway, Sweden include 
T&P messages in their ENC´s, and re-confirmed its request. 
 
Accordingly, the Commission demands that AIOs related to national ENCs produced by Finland, 
Iceland, Norway, Sweden be discontinued without further delay. 
 
On behalf of the Chair of the NHC 
 
 

 
Hydrographer of Iceland 
 
 
 
 


